
From: Bawa, Niki
Sent: 11/8/2010 9:04:56 AM

RedactedTo:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, Sean 
A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Borttlerock AL 3668-E

Hi David,

Hope you had a good weekend. I had a few more questions regarding Bottle Rock (AL 3669-E) that I 
have listed beiow. Give me a caii if you would like to discuss.

1) It is not dear how the amended contract interacts with the existing contract that is presently in force, 
could you clarify?

2) Could you provide the original cash flow model and the latest cash flow model for the amended Bottle 
Rock PPA (AL 3669-E) as required under E-4199?

3) The maximum contract quantity of energy deliveries for the facility is 420 GWh/yr (AL 3668, p.2). 
This is related to a maximum capacity of 55 MW (AL 3668, p.2). However, in the previous Advice 
Letters for Bottle Rock (i.e. AL 2827-E for the original Bottle Rock PPA and AL 3131-E for the first 
Amendment) the maximum capacity is stated as 55 MW but the maximum delivery of energy is 385 
GWh (AL 3131-E, p. 2). Could you please reconcile this discrepancy?

Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Niki

Niki s. BawaOQODDDDOOOQOOODDOQOOOQOODQODOOOODQOO

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave

San Francisco, CA 94102

415.703.2197

niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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